
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  
 

Your son's Year 13 Report is now available via Insight. Year 13 Parents' Evening will be taking place on 
Monday 5 February between 5.00pm and 7.00pm (at both BWS and SWGS) and your son should now have 
made appointments for you to see the relevant members of staff. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Monday. 
 
Regards 
 
A J Endersby 
Head of Year 13 

 


